February 24, 2019
SDMC Meeting
Time Began: 3:15 p.m.
The SDMC meeting began with a welcome message from the Assistant Principal.  Members Mrs. Claudia Florez, Assistant Principal, Ms. Kristen Rosales, Teacher, Ms. Cristina Villagomez, Teacher, Mrs. Samuel, Teacher, Mrs. Doris Turcios, Teacher and Mr. Bentley Beard, Teacher.
The agenda for today was Student Attendance, STAAR test dates, after school planning, Saturday Tutorials, and Rescheduling Black History Program.
1. Student attendance has been increasing. We need to continue to make phone calls home and express the importance of being at school every day. Our current attendance percentage is 97.5. 
2. Teachers expressed that they wanted to test their own students since this was the first test practice so that they could ensure everyone understood the seriousness of this assessment. Teachers mentioned that for the next mock testing they would feel more comfortable to switch and test another class. 
3. After school tutorials last Saturday went well, however we still have a lot of students who did not come. Phone calls have been made by teachers and administrators to ensure that parents understand how important it is to get kids here on Saturdays. 
4. [bookmark: _GoBack]Black History Program has been rescheduled for the Friday before Spring Break, March 8th. Flyers were sent home and calendars were updated. 
Meeting adjourned at 4:20 PM

